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to me 

 
 

Dear All Saints, 

 

     Just a quick update and clarification regarding my email from yesterday about our 
plans to return.  This is as of today, Thurs., March 19 and based on a conversation I 
had with our Superintendent, Kelly Lazzara. 

 

     While we are following RPS regarding their "closures", we have not adopted their 
"academic calendar".  That means that the Catholic Diocese of Richmond student 
spring break begins at noon on Holy Thursday, April 9 and we will return on Monday 
morning, April 20.  Therefore, as it stands right now, we are scheduled to return to 
school on Monday, April 20.  That also means that just because RPS has their spring 
break the week of April 6-10, we are not on Spring Break until April 9 at 
noon.  Therefore we should continue our online instruction and expectations through 
that week of April 6-9 and take our break from April 9-20.   

 

I hope that makes sense.    

 

With all the saints,                   
 
Michael Kelleher 
Principal 
All Saints Catholic School 
3418 Noble Ave Richmond, VA 23222 
Office: 804-329-7524 Ext 102 
Fax: 804-329-4201 
 
 

https://support.google.com/mail/answer/1311182?hl=en

